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14th January 2020 

 

Dear Parent 

 

I am pleased to confirm that your child has been offered a place at Cycle Club in Terms 3 and 4.  It will 

start on 21st January and take place every week and the last session will be 31st March (a total of 10 

weeks). 

 

Children must bring their bike and helmet each week (and a lock to secure their bike during the day).  

The club will help develop bike handling skills, control, safety and some basic maintenance. 

 

Your child should be collected from the school playground at 4pm.  The cost of the club is £3.00 per 

week, so a total amount of £30.00 will be payable via cash, cheque (made payable to Paul Ashman) or 

bank transfer Mr P Ashman, 09-01-29, 12412868. 

 

Please complete and return the slip below accepting your child’s place.   

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Mr Adrian Rogers 

 

 

 

 

Cycle Club – Terms 3 and 4 

 

Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

My child will attend the above Club. 

We will make payment of £30.00 

My child is allowed to walk home after Cycle Club 

The following ‘Trusted Adults’ have permission to collect my child after Cycle Club: 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………….. Date: ………………………………………….. 
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